Public Notice

The City of Houston (City) through its Housing and
Community Development Department (HCDD),
is proposing to allocate Community Development
Block Grant (CDBG) funds up to the amounts
designated below, for the following participating
agencies in its Public Services Program. The
CDBG funds are in the Public Services line item in
the 2019 Annual Action Plan.

Agency Name ToI\a*ﬁm?rd
Buckner Children $100,000
Capital IDEA $200,000
Educational Programs Inspiring
Communities $200,000
Healthcare for the Homeless $170,000
Re-Center $130,000
The Women’s Home $150,000
Village Learning Center $200,000
Total $1,150,000

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on
these proposed items. The thirty-day period
extends from Saturday, October 11, 2019 through
Monday, November 11, 2019. For additional
information on these items, contact Kennisha
London at 832-394-6197. Written comments can
be submitted by mail fo Kennisha London, HCDD,
2100 Travis, 9th Floor, Houston, TX 77002 or via
email at Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov. Upon
completion of the thirty-day public comment
period, the projects will be submitted to City
Council for approval.

For specific questions or concerns about
fair housing or landlord/tenant relations,
please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at
(832) 394-6420. For more information about
HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD’s
website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.




